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Interna'onal	Cannabinoid	Research	Society	(ICRS)		
Denounces	Individual	and	Systemic	Racism	

  
	 	The	Interna/onal	Cannabinoid	Research	Society	(ICRS)	wishes	to	express	 its	solidarity	
with	members	and	all	persons	who	have	been	directly	or	 indirectly	affected	by	 recent	
world	 events	 rela/ng	 to	 racism,	 injus/ce	 and	 inequality.	 	 We	 join	 other	 scien/fic	
organiza/ons	 in	 encouraging	 researchers	 to	 support	 one	 another	 during	 these	
challenging	 /mes.	 	 We	 are	 a	 scien/fic	 society	 that	 thrives	 on	 our	 diversity,	 to	 form	
rela/onships,	 and	 to	 establish	 a	 common	 good	 in	 scien/fic	 research	 and	 service	 to	
humanity.		We	stand	shoulder	to	shoulder	in	solidarity	with	all	global	movements	against	
individual	 and	 systemic	 racism,	 including	 #BlackLivesMaQer.	 We	 	 encourage	 our	
membership	to	denounce	racism,	injus/ce	and	inequality	in	all	its	forms.			
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